
 
                         NORTH WESTERN CENTRE 

 
 

OFFICIALS’ AND MARSHALS’ SPECIFIC INSTRUCTIONS 
  

ANGLESEY - SUNDAY 18 NOVEMBER 2018 
 
 
Dear Marshal or Official, 
 
On behalf of the BRSCC North West Centre and Committee may we thank you very much with assisting 
at our race meeting. 
 
 
ADMISSION  
 

Entry to the circuit will be by e-ticket, which will be e-mailed to you separately. 
 
STOP PRESS - unfortunately the e-ticket system isn’t working for this meeting at the moment.   
If you haven’t received any e-tickets, the circuit will have a list of all those who have volunteered, 
and that list will be left at the entrance gate. 
 
And if you decide to come along at the last minute, you will always be welcome; the circuit 
should let you in if you’re wearing your Probans, but in any doubt, please ask them to contact 
Race Control and we will verify you! 
 
 
SIGN ON TIMES & LOCATION  
 
All marshals & officials:   0810 - 0825 in the Circuit Cafeteria 
 

All:     0825 briefing, in the Cafeteria 
 

All:     0835 on post, for a Steward’s inspection at 0845  
 
 
RACE MEETING CONTENT 
 
This meeting is on the Coastal circuit, and features: 
 
Global GT Lights 

Formula Ford 1600 and Formula Vee  

Formula Monoposto (Tiedeman Trophy) 

Sports, saloon and Caterham style cars  

 
Please also refer to the accompanying Officials’ and Marshals’ Standing Instructions for Anglesey.  
 
 
Thank you again for helping us with our race meetings throughout the year; your efforts are very much 
appreciated. 
 
 
 
Margaret Simpson 

Chief Marshal 

Margaret.simpson190@btinternet.com 


